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Oppose HB 4079.  In this era when there are employers looking for people to work, 

there is no need for a stipend nor a “sales tax” to fund those who choose not to work.  

Our business was told we wouldn’t have to pay the CAT tax and the reality is that 

every Oregonian pays this tax in one way or another.  The people who buy our 

agriculture product subtracted the CAT tax from the price at the time of sale. NO 

MORE TAXES!!! 


